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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1212 allows peace officers within the Department of Corrections to retain custody of their 

sidearm and badge upon retirement or death.  The peace officer may also purchase the rifle or 

shotgun issued to the peace officer at retirement. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1212, upon review and with consultation with DOC, is determined to have no fiscal or 

revenue considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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